From: agunnison@aol.com

To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Subject: Odd Fellows Building
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 10:15:42 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Louisville's "Urban Renewal" program of the 60's-/70's was a nightmare. The list of
buildings removed from memory was unconscionable. It's not only about moving into
the future or the moneyed backing of outside interests. Cities thrive by diversity--not
just in population, but in the adaptive reuse of historic features as well.

Please use your influence to encourage preserving the Odd Fellows building.

Alice Gunnison
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